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Council Report 
For the Meeting of February 8, 2024 
 
 

To: Council Date: February 6, 2024 

From: Susanne Thompson, Deputy City Manager and Chief Financial Officer 

Subject: Addition to 2024-2028 Financial Plan Recommendations 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION  
 
That Council direct staff to bring forward amendments to the Bylaw Notice Adjudication Bylaw to 
implement parking fine and penalty increases as follows: 

i. Metered zones $60 with early payment discount of $30  
ii. Time-limited zones $60 with early payment discount of $30  
iii. Residential zones $80 with early payment discount of $40  
iv. No stopping zones $80 with early payment discount of $40  
v. Commercial zones $80 with early payment discount of $50  

 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
At the January 29, 2024 Special Committee of the Whole meeting, Committee was provided with a 
staff report dated November 27, 2023 from the Deputy City Manager and Chief Financial Officer 
containing a series of recommendations related to the 2024-2028 Financial Plan. 
 
However, staff have discovered that the first recommendation omitted a reference to a second 
bylaw, the Bylaw Notice Adjudication Bylaw, that would require amendments to implement the 
recommended fine/penalty increases. 
 
In order to ensure that amendments to both the Streets and Traffic Bylaw and the Bylaw Notification 
Adjudication Bylaw are brought forward for Council’s consideration of approval, staff respectfully 
submit the above recommendation.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Susanne Thompson 
Deputy City Manager and Chief Financial Officer 

 

 
Report accepted and recommended by the City Manager. 
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